January 2011
Dear Cherokee Internal Medicine Patients,
Happy New Year from all of us at Cherokee Internal Medicine! We hope that this letter finds you well.  We would like to take this opportunity to explain to you a very exciting change to the Medicare program. This change allows us to expand our current care by focusing on prevention and screening.
As of January 1, 2011, Medicare will pay for 100% of the cost of an annual wellness visit (AWV).  Cherokee Internal Medicine considers an annual wellness check-up essential for better health care delivery.  Such a visit will greatly improve our opportunity to provide the highest quality care to you. With an AWV we will be able to spend time focusing on wellness and prevention without worrying about deductibles and co-pays.  This visit is a more comprehensive evaluation of your overall health status and an individualized plan of care.
In the event of illness or a need to address urgent chronic conditions during the AWV, the visit will be converted to a “sick visit.”  In this case, Medicare deductible and co-payments will apply and your AWV will need to be rescheduled. The AWV will not address prescription medication changes or refills, EKGs or bloodwork. If you need to be seen for a sick visit instead of your AWV please let us know before your visit so that we can schedule you appropriately. 

Medicare beneficiaries are eligible if he or she has had Medicare Part B for longer than 12 months and has not had a “Welcome to Medicare” visit within the last 12 months.  
Please contact the office to schedule your free Annual Wellness Visit by calling (678)238-0301, extension 1. Fill out the attached forms and bring them in to your visit. If these forms are misplaced, you can also access them on our website at www.cherokeeim.com.
Sincerely,

Dr. Maho Akamatsu





Dr. Courtney Maniatis

Cherokee Internal Medicine, P.C.  

 1192 Buckhead Crossing, Suite C  

Woodstock, GA 30189

(678)238-0301


